
 
20th March 2020  

School closure 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
As our school closes today for the majority of children and families, I’d like to thank you for                  
being so supportive and understanding during this incredibly difficult time. The coronavirus            
pandemic and speed at which it has impacted on all aspects of our lives has brought many                 
challenges and will continue to do so for a period of time.  
 
My heartfelt thanks go out to all staff at St Bernard’s, at Little Bears Pre School and those in                   
our wider Multi-Academy Trust, who have been absolutely incredible throughout this           
process. The commitment and bravery they have shown in such difficult circumstances has             
been exceptional.  
 
As you will be aware, a potential date for returning to school is not available but please rest                  
assured that a system for ongoing communication with all parents is in place, as is a plan to                  
support children with their learning. Further details will be provided shortly. In the meantime,              
the most important thing is to keep your family safe, following all government advice              
stringently.  
 
For children and families who will be able to attend school on Monday, a separate letter with                 
further instructions will follow later.  
 
Please take care, follow advice and stay safe. 
 
Yours Faithfully 

Mr S Jevons 

Head of School 

 


